
From: Evers, Melissa (MECP) <Melissa.Evers@ontario.ca> 
Sent: April 13, 2021 10:57 PM 
To: susan munro <smmunro08@hotmail.com> 
Cc: Fisher, David (MECP) <David.Fisher1@ontario.ca>; Chisholm, Cathy (MECP) 
<Cathy.Chisholm@ontario.ca> 
Subject: RE: PTTW 8467-A32L6G Long's Quarry Tyendinaga Township  
  

Dear Susan, 
  
Thank you for your email on March 25, 2021. I would like to notify you that C.H. Demill 
Holdings Inc., has been charged with two counts of failing to comply with their 
Environmental Compliance Approval No. 9075-AHHKJD for activities of non-compliance 
that occurred in 2018.  The Company has been charged for two violations related to 
events that occurred on August 8, 2018 and October 2, 2018.  The Company has been 
served with a Part III offence notice and the first appearance is scheduled on May 31, 
2021 at the Belleville POA courts.  
  
It is my understanding that Ministry staff have followed up on the concerns noted within 
your email.  I have also been advised that the last PTTW inspection was conducted in 
2016 and another PTTW inspection is scheduled for this fiscal year.   
  
If you have any further concerns, please discuss the matter with the Belleville Area 
Office.   The Belleville Office can be reached at (613) 962-9208.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Melissa Evers 
Director 
Environmental Investigations and Enforcement Branch 
416-454-5703 
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